

PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

11-10-19

Thank you to the family members who braved the pouring rain to join us for our art exhibition. I think you will agree that we have some very talented artists here at Worsley Bridge! It was wonderful to share the event with over 200 members of our school community-I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Bartlett, Mr Abrahams, the class teachers and TAs for all their hard work in planning and delivering such a lovely week for the children.





As well as working hard in art this week children in year 5 and 6 participated in

our annual Restart the Heart day where they learned how to perform CPR. This fantastic morning teaches our children a valuable life-saving skill. We'd like to thank Norman and his St John's ambulance team for their time and expertise. He was very complimentary about our children and has already booked to come back again next year!

On Monday children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 participated in circus workshops as the ring master from the Big Top returned to Worsley Bridge. The children juggled scarves, spun plates and had a great time

imagining what it would be like to perform to the crowds attending the circus!

As another busy half term comes to an end I shall finish this letter by thanking you all for your continued support and wish you a safe and happy half term. We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 29th October.

Mrs Williams

SAFETY AND WELL BEING

Attendance

This week whole school attendance sits at 94.8%. The class with the highest attendance is RW and they will be able to add 3 ping pong balls to their Golden Jar. Please be reminded that children are expected to return to school on **Tuesday 29**th **October.**

RW	98.0%	RB 92.3%	RP	91.7%
1W	95.4%		1B	95.4%
2W	92.6%	0 0 0	2B	94.0%
3W	96.9%	2 TTO DANCE	3B	92.5%
4W	95.5%	a la comba	4B	97.6%
5W	96.6%		5B	93.5%
6W	93.5%		6B	96.1%



PRIMARY SCHOOL

CELEBRATION CERTIFICATES

Congratulations go to all the children listed below as they received this week's celebration certificates for their class! Nominations included children working carefully in art, writing wonderful descriptions and working hard to solve mathematical problems. Well done everyone. I look forward to seeing who will be chosen next time.



1W	Ivy-Jane and Aarnav	1B Tilly and Bethany				
2W	Ovidu and Kayden	2B Scarlett and Ronny				
3W	Shakti and Kaysn	3B Arthur and Lexi				
4W	Freddie and Nidas	4B Stanley and Damien				
5W	Tylun and Malik	5B Lily and Jaiden				
6W	Scarlet and Andrei	6B Lavanny and Melina				
KS1 Science Drew KS2 Science Huxley						
SCHOOL NOTICES						

SCHOOL NOTICES						
	Dates for the diary					
18-10-19	INSET Day 2-school closed	29-11-19	Own Clothes Day-bottles			
21-10-19	Half term break	30-11-19	Christmas Fair 12-3pm			
28-10-19	INSET Day 3-school closed	04-12-19	Flu Vaccination			

21-10-19	Half term break	30-11-19	Christmas Fair 12-3pm
28-10-19	INSET Day 3-school closed	04-12-19	Flu Vaccination
29-10-19	Children return to school	06-12-19	Choir sing at The Glades
01-11-19	EYFS Stay and Play for parents	06-12-19	6W Class Assembly
05-11-19	Parent's Evening 4-6pm	10-12-19	RW/1W/2W Show to siblings 10am
07-11-19	Parent's Evening 4-7.30pm	10-12-19	RW/1W/2W Show to parents 2pm
08-11-19	2W Class Assembly 9am	11-12-19	RB/1B/2B Show to siblings 10am
11-15- 11-19	Cinema Trips	11-12-19	RB/1B/2B Show to parents 2pm
15-11-19	Own Clothes day-Jolly Jars	13-12-19	PTFA hot chocolate and mince pies
18-11-19	Y5 visit The Portrait Gallery	17-12-19	Y5 visit The Ragged School
19-11-19	Individual Photographs**	20-12-19	Christmas Jumper/Party/Meal Day
20-11-19	Y6 WW2 Day at Splattermaker	20-12-19	Last day of the Autumn term
22-11-19	1W Class assembly		**New date added

COMMUNITY NEWS

JTAs



Hello! We are Polly and Isobel, this year's Junior Travel Ambassadors (JTAs) and we are in year 6. We have many interesting activities and competitions planned throughout the year. Please can we ask you to remind your children about the current competition "Be Bright Be Seen"? Try to encourage your child to take part by designing a bright fun mascot and they could be the lucky winners of a cinema voucher. Competition entries must be returned by 22nd November. This is the ideal time for you to think about what to wear if you are out and about after school as the clocks will be going back and the nights drawing in. Be Bright Be Seen and keep safe!